
Finding Bus Routes in Parentvue
Click here for translations

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1C8eRpjUY1dtAxYH98_-x47pBM3wwV7mX?usp=sharing


You can log onto ParentVUE on
your phone or computer. If you
registered online, you DO have a
ParentVUE account. 

Log into your ParentVUE
account



If you have multiple students you
will have to choose the right one.
If you only have one child at a KPS
school, this screen might look
different. 

Click on your student



Under your student’s profile, click
on student info.

Student Info



It’s possible that your bus routes
will be listed on this screen. If you
don’t see that information, click
on the additional information
button at the bottom of your
screen. 

Student Info



Bus information will be listed here
if you haven’t already found it on
another screen. Your bus number,
pickup location and times for both
morning and afternoon routes will
be here. 

If these items are blank, it’s
possible you did not choose “need
transportation” when enrolling
your student. Contact our office
for help. 

*Please note - new bus routes may take
between 5-7 days to start

There it is!



If you have any issues or questions about
your ParentVUE account please email:

vuesupport@kentwoodps.org


